

Executive Headteacher: Mr JA Brown Head of School: Mrs ML Tobin

King Street, Sileby
Leicestershire, LE12 7LZ

1509 812376

1509 814960

Office@dsatredlands.org

6th December 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Staffing Update

We would like to take this opportunity to advise you of some recent staffing changes to the Redlands Team. As with all new staff, we hope that you will join us in welcoming Mr Raxworthy as he starts his journey with us.

Mr Raxworthy has joined us from another DSAT school, Woolden Hill, and will be teaching in Year 4 two days a week, to allow Mrs Headley to concentrate on her roles as SENCO and Assistant Headteacher.

Following the departure of Mrs Hill, Miss Patel who joined Redlands after half term and initially supported in our Year 5 classes, will now be supporting Year 4.

We look forward to working with both Mr Raxworthy and Miss Patel and showing them what a great school Redlands is.

If you have any queries regarding the above changes, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Regards

Mr Jon Brown

Executive Headteacher

Mrs Michelle Tobin

Head of School

L. E. Hsadlay

Mrs Louise Headley Assistant Headteacher

